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Cub Scouts
continued on page 6

Black Belt Student Honored

Nadya Buchanan, 11 years old, is accomplished - with over 6 years of karate experi-
ence. She just got her black belt. Karate taught Nadya how to be strong, disciplined 
and powerful while still staying a sweet and kind girl. Congratulations....

One of the things we’ve heard 
from several people over the last 5 
years we’ve been in Kershaw is the 
need for a good Mexican restaurant 
in town. Los Tres Amigos is hoping 
that they will fill that need in town. 

The restaurant which is located in 
the Marion Boan Center at Stevens 
Park and has been going through a 
“soft opening” as it trains its staff 
with a limited menu of tacos, burri-
tos, quesadillas, and nachos but the 
owners hope to be open soon with 
a full menu as they plan to add one 
item each day. 

Their current hours are 11-8 
from Wednesday to Saturday. They 
are located at 200 Close Circle in 
Kershaw.

Los Tres Amigos has soft 
opening at Marion 

Boan Center

Chef Christie with Sparetime Grill is back serving up 
favorites with an outdoor kitchen as a crew works to 
repair the restaurant that was severely damaged in a car 
accident back in April. 

While she’s 4 weeks or so away from being back in 
her permanent kitchen Chef Christie is offering to-go 

Sparetime Grill opens outdoor 
kitchen as work begins on repairs

orders and partnering with local charities who will receive the proceeds of each day. On Wednesday Tailgate Ministries was the beneficiary. If your organization is interested in working 
with Chef Christie over the next 4 weeks she asks that you reach out to her.  By the way, Steak night, one of Sparetime’s more popular weekly specials, is still on.

Cub Scout Pack 303 recognizes Cub Scouts at Crossover 
Ceremony;  announces Open House Game Night for 
2021-2022 Scouting Year

Arrow of Light plaques are presented to Clinton Clark (left) and 
Connor Odom (right) by Cubmaster Craig Miezejeski and Cub 
Scout Leader Paul Odom. 

Camden, SC — Cub Scout Pack 303 celebrated a successful scouting year with an outdoor 
Crossover Ceremony on Saturday, June 12, 2021. Cub Scouts who completed the requirements 
needed to earn their annual rank patches crossed over to their new rank and were presented with 
their adventure loops and pins, rank patches, and neckerchiefs for their new rank in the fall.

Cub scouts recognized for com-
pleting the requirements neces-
sary for crossover are Tigers: Caise 
Cokley, Vance Langford, Talon 
Leamon, Connor Beaver, Weston 

Webelos Breydon Brittain, Reid Graham, Nathan Krappitz, and Burch Funderburk recite 
the Scout Oath and the Scout Law.


